
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As student wellbeing and welfare are the school’s highest priorities, I provide you with the following information. 

Ongoing social media comments, text messages and images have been circulating around the community since the 
incident last Thursday. All information has been forwarded to the police to be reviewed and are not deemed 
credible. 

We continue to access Departmental and external supports to enhance the safety of all.  

I appreciate your understanding as we continue to manage this ongoing matter and encourage all students to 
continue to attend school to support the continuity of learning. Please contact the school if you have further queries 
on telephone (02) 9602 4320. 

 

Gareth Smith 
Principal 
Casula High School 
 


